
 

 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – CRIME REFERENCE NUMBER 01/175824/24 

Breaking & Entering & Criminal Damage to Ball Court on Wednesday 3rd April at 15.25 

This notice is to advise all residents that the Ball Court was broken into yesterday by two adults, who were accompanied by young children and Forced 

Entry was gained via the use of bolt cutters. The Ball Court is currently undergoing a full refurbishment and remains closed during these works, in 

compliance with Health & Safety. The Metropolitan Police have authorised the placement of these notices on the Ball Court and on Social Media, as a 

Criminal Offence has been committed. CCTV footage has already been provided to the Met Police and this crime is currently an active police 

investigation.  

The following are the photos of the offenders, if you see them, please call the police via 999 and quote the above Crime Reference Number.  

   

The contractor undertaking these works have also been advised of the forced entry to the Ball Court and the Crime Reference Number.  

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Estate Office Staff  


